
 
 
 
 

Due to the Coronavirus pandemic, there isn’t much to report this month 
other than to say the Grants Sub Committee are continuing to look at grant 
applications and are busy working on the Business Plan. 
 
Fundraising events have been put on hold but assuming things will have 
returned to some sort of normality by the end of the summer, the next 
fundraising event will be the Community Day on Saturday, 19th September.  
This will be followed by the Autumn Aunt Agatha Tea Party on Sunday, 
11th October and the Christmas Aunt Agatha Tea Party on Sunday, 13th 
December.  We are also planning a Spring Ball for May 2021.   
 
 
 

Pam Haynes 

Trustee of WFAC 

  
 


